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15 February 1951

His Excellency
Syngmsn RHEE &
President of the Republic eof Kerea

Dear Mr, Preeident:

I regret exceedingly that I misundernteed yeu abeut the letter

reference damaged tanks, I thought you said yeu had sent me a letter - '

on the subject and I have been awaiting its receipt.

In the meantime, however, I dreught the matter te the attentien
of ZUSAK headquarters and they are new leeking inte it,

I am forvarding your letter and hepe te have the infermatien fer
yeu at an early date,

Accept, Mr., President, the renewel of my highest censideratien,
Yours respeotfully,
JOFN Bo COULFER E?

Li nant General, U S Army




